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The Quantitative Methodology Center values the health of all people 

attending the QMC22 Conference in person. Barring any revisions to federal, 

state, local, or university COVID-19 guidelines, the conference will remain 

hybrid with both in-person and virtual attendance options.  

To ensure the health and safety for all at the conference in person, we are 

providing a list of recommended protocols below: 

Prior to or upon entrance to the QMC22 Conference 

• We ask that all in-person attendees provide verification of their 

COVID-19 status: (a) evidence of being fully vaccinated against 

COVID-19 or having tested negative for the virus within 72 hours of 

attending.  

• The registration table will have rapid COVID-19 tests available.  

o If you plan on taking a COVID-19 rapid test upon entrance to the 

conference, please arrive thirty minutes prior to the start of 

the conference to allow for the test to be completed. 

During the QMC22 Conference 

• We encourage the use of facemasks or facial coverings while not 

actively eating or drinking to the extent of the individual’s comfort 

level. 

• The registration table will have facemasks available. 

If you have questions about the conference or any of these 

recommendations, email us at qmc22@osu.edu. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding! 
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